
 
Year 1 

Beep! Beep! This week in Year 1 we have started our new and exciting 
topic 'Are we there yet?' which is based on transport and journeys. 
We have been working together to create our classroom 
environments, which include a travel agents, airport check in desk, 
London buses and a toy town!  

In history we have been learning about transport from the past and 
comparing it to transport today. We have also investigated how we 
travel to school and we used tallies to   record this information.  

Please don't forget about our school trip to the Emirates Airline and 
London Clipper on 19th, 20th & 21st November. Reply slips and 
contributions need to be returned/made by   Friday 14th November. 


